
Years 3 & 4 Fun Run 
 

At 4pm on Wednesday 4th July, pupils in Years 3 and 4 have the opportunity to participate in 

a Fun Run at Latham Road. The course will be approximately 1.2 miles long and 

participation is entirely voluntary. All participants will receive a medal marking the occasion 

and the top three in each category will stand on the podium and receive a certificate. 

The event is open to all children who sign up on or before Wednesday 27th June.  Sign up 

will take place via this link which should have been received by parents already. All 

spectators are welcome. Participants will change into PE kit at 3:40pm and will be escorted 

to Latham Road by members of staff. The run will last about 15 minutes and the 

proceedings will be over by 4:30pm.  

Parents will be able to collect their child directly from Latham Road or they will be escorted 

back to school for a 4:40pm collection. If you wish your child to go to Late Stay please notify 

the school that your child will arrive after the Fun Run.  

In accordance with our new school policy, pupils are asked to bring a refillable named water 

bottle to the event. 

Mrs Linda North 
Year 6 Tutor/Teacher of Sport 

 

https://form.jotformeu.com/81703095024349

